
Diplomat Publications, Inc. 
A Division of Metromedia 

205 East 67th Street 
New York, New York 10021 

Tel. 212/Leh igh 5-1000 

June 28, 1966 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 

Hyattstown, Md. 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

I am enclosing your manuscript on the Kennedy 

inquest. Unfortunately it is not for Diplomat, 

though a fascinating subject. Thanks so much 

for letting us read it. 

Sincerely, 

Ellen Levine 
Research Director 


